
    

 

 

Date:08.09.2023 

To,  

BSE Ltd.            

25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

Script code: 539176 

 

Sub: : Intimation Regarding Withdrawal of application due to unwillingness to participate in 

reclassification process of Hawa Engineers Limited under regulation 31A of SEBI (Listing 

Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015' 

 

Ref- Reclassification from “Promoter & Promoter Group” to “Public” 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is in with reference to the captioned subject and our earlier submissions to stock exchange 

regarding reclassification of promoter & promoter group, we would like to update you that the 

company has received Withdrwal of application of BISMILAKHAN N PATHAN unwillingness to 

participate in reclassification process of Hawa Engineers Limited under regulation 31A of SEBI 

(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

 

This information may kindly be treated as compliance of regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from our end. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Hawa Engineers Limited, 

 

 

Shital Dalavadi 
Company Secretary 
Place: Ahmedabad 
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